
Things to remember in Year 4: 

• I may bring a healthy snack with me to eat at playtime, for example 

fruit, cheese, raisins, breadsticks etd 

• I have PE on Thursday afternoon, so I will need my PE kit in school.   

• I have swimming on Friday morning and I need to bring my own kit. 

• The expectation in Year 4 is that everyone will read for at least 15 

minutes every day. Practise times tables every day. This is my home-
work every night. My reading record needs to be in school every day 
and will be checked.  

• Additional homework (KUNCU) may be sent. This will need to be re-

turned in time for the next lesson (usually the next day). This is to 
help me keep up in lessons and make good progress. 

Learning in Year 4: 

• In Year 4 the children have a national test on their time tables. Please 

continue to help your child to learn these up to 12 x 12. This does not 
have to be done online—writing tables, drawing pictures, having a 
quiz are also really useful ways of learning tables.  

• Spelling continues to be a focus as we move into Summer term. Chil-

dren can practise their key spelling words in their homework books. 

• Children have access to our class library at school and may change 

their library book as often as they wish. In addition, they will receive 
a new guided book every week, or two weeks depending on the length 
of the book.  

• Our new topic for Summer  is  Rainforests and habitats. This will in-

clude looking at where rainforests are in the world.  In school we will 
then be looking in particular at the rainforests of South America and 
the people and creatures that call them hone., both today and in the 
past.   We will also be exploring the threats and dangers to the rain-
forests and what this could mean for everyone, not just those who live 
there.  
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